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Board of Directors Meeting

November 19, 2014
President Jay Heelon called the meeting to order at 7:43 p.m. with all board members present with the exception of Jim Cassin.   
SECRETARY
Motion by Mark Duffy, seconded by John Johnson, to accept the minutes of the meeting of October 22, 2014.  Vote unanimous.  Motion passed.
Garry Murphy presented the following Social applications for consideration: Christopher Dick, Elizabeth Burba-Dick, and Carol Costello.  
Motion by Brian Campbell, seconded by John Griffin, to accept the above applications. Vote unanimous. Motion passed.
Garry read the following correspondence:
1. Thank you from Lowell Association for the Blind.
2. From Ken Gys requesting reinstatement from LOA. 

3. From the Ouimet Fund announcing 2014-2015 MPGC scholars.
4. Letter to Lowell License Board naming Sean Tully club manager.
5. From the Lions Club requesting a waiver of the hall rental fee. Agreed.

6. From Michael Bowser regarding a proposed seminar.
Garry informed the board that an updated alphabetical list of applicants for Limited and/or Regular membership will be posted in the downstairs lounge and on the website.
Garry distributed an updated member count indicating openings, if any, in Regular, Limited, Junior, and Youth membership classifications.
Motion by John Johnson, seconded by John Griffin, to accept the Secretary’s report.  Vote unanimous.  Motion passed.
TREASURER
Brian Campbell reported that our auditing firm is very close to finishing its work. Preliminary worksheets show an increase in our net profit.
Brian is working with various board members to develop the 2015 budget which he will present for approval at our meeting prior to the Annual Meeting. A meeting for board members to preview the budget will be held at 11:00 on Sunday, November 23rd.
Brian reported the following account balances: Operating Account – $6,504; Payroll Account-$2,460; Money Market Account-$90,053; Stabilization Account-$1,125. Total Cash-$100,142.

Motion by Jason Howarth, seconded by Mark Duffy, to accept the Treasurer's report.  Vote unanimous.  Motion passed.
HOUSE COMMITTEE
None

GREENS COMMITTEE
John Griffin submitted the following report:
1. All is going well with golf course related matters.
2. Reminders: Please remember to fix any ball marks, rake traps and follow cart signs.

Motion by Gary Walsh, seconded by Brian Campbell, to accept the report of the Greens Committee. Vote unanimous. Motion passed.
TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE
Gary Walsh submitted the following report:
1. The Veterans Day tournament was well received and will be added to next year’s tournament schedule.
2. All are reminded that any and all pro shop credit expires on December 31, 2014.
Motion by Mark Duffy, seconded by John Griffin, to accept the report of the Tournament Committee. Vote unanimous. Motion passed.

COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE

Mark Duffy provided an update on the recent activities of the Communications Committee. All agreed the quality and frequency of the email blasts are boosting participation. The large turnout on Veterans Day is a good example. 
Motion by Jason Howarth, seconded by John Johnson, to accept the report of the Communications Committee. Vote unanimous. Motion passed.
OLD BUSINESS
Board members discussed the status of discussions with the owners of 70 Olde Canal Drive. Garry Murphy agreed to ask Gerry Foley and Kevin Murphy to meet with board members on Sunday, November 23rd at noon to determine next steps.

NEW BUSINESS
John Griffin updated board members on his discussions with Affinity Lighting. It appears that considerable savings are possible by re-lamping fixtures in the members’ lounge and the barn. John will follow-up with Affinity Lighting and provide an update at the next meeting. 
After considerable discussion, it was agreed, notwithstanding the motion below, that Limited and B members currently participating in the Thursday Twi-league will be allowed to continue to participate.
Motion by Gary Walsh, seconded by Jason Howarth, to limit participation in the Thursday Twi-league to Voting and Junior members. Vote unanimous. Motion passed.

Motion by John Griffin, seconded by Gary Walsh, to adjourn.  Vote unanimous. Motion passed. The meeting was adjourned at 9:04 p.m.

NEXT MEETING

Thursday, December 4th at 6:00 p.m.







Respectfully Submitted,








_____________________________








Garry P. Murphy, Secretary
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